DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
INTRA-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: MARCH 7, 2018 QL

FROM: CHIEF PETE N. KASSETAS
DEPUTY SECRETARY - OPERATIONS

TO: ALL COMMISSIONED PERSONNEL
SUBJECT: DIRECTIVE 2018-01 RETIREE BADGES

Effective immediately, New Mexico State Police commissioned personnel that
retire in good standing will be permitted to keep the currently issued large
breast badge and the currently issued cap badge.

The items may be retained by the employee after all other department issued
equipment has been returned. The directive will be in effect until a revision to
PRS.18 (R-2) Retirements and Resignations has been completed.

Thank you in advance for your attention and compliance with this directive.
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